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In view of incidences of Covid19 as reported in the news, we urge every delegate and 

participant to observe the following health and safety protocols during the Congress. 

 

1. Please take a self-administered antigen test 24 hours before the Congress.  Let us all be 

sensitive to one another and take this extra step to ensure we are all Covid19 free.   

 

2. When feeling any kind of Covid19 symptom, including fever, cough or cold, hardness 

of breath, or scratchy throat, please do not attend the Congress. 

 

3. Bring your vaccination cards. 

 

4. Wear facial mask at all times. 

 

5. Observe social distancing.  We will not fill up the plenary hall to capacity but instead 

provide for a live feed of the proceedings in alternate venues in the building.  

 

6. During meals, please refrain from talking while in the buffet table and allow our food 

attendants to handle the food allocation.  

 

Thank you very much.  

 

 

Congress Secretariat, UP Diliman, 08 June 2022.  


